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December 6, 2018 
 
Co-Op Market Grocery & Deli 
Attn: Kristin Summerlin – Marketing and Owner Services Manager 
ksummerlin@coopmarket.org 
 
Dear Kristin Summerlin:  
 
The Bread Line is a non-profit anti-hunger organization that serves free, hot, nutritious meals to 
Fairbanks, Alaska’s most vulnerable neighbors.  As a previous recipient in the Co-Op Market’s Lend-
A-Hand Program, the donated funds to the Bread Line have helped sustain our mission in feeding 
hungry people and enriching lives in our community.  We are so grateful for the relationship we have 
with the Co-Op Market Grocery and Deli.   
 
The Bread Line is requesting to be a recipient organization for the 2019 Lend-a-Hand Program.  The 
Bread Line works to support Fairbanks community members who struggle with hunger by providing 
warm, nutritious meals.  So far this year, the Bread Line’s Stone Soup Cafe has served over 26,000 
meals and handed out over 9,000 sandwiches to go.  Many of the guests at Stone Soup Cafe are 
homeless and struggle with barriers from poverty.  The Bread Line works to relieve those barriers.   
 
Alongside our goal to feed the hungry, three other Bread Line programs work with the values of 
nourishment, personal wellness and community collaboration.  The Stone’s Throw program provides 
a 13-week culinary training course where individuals looking to re-enter the work force can gain 
valuable life and job skills for employment.  The Stone Soup Community Garden is a volunteer run 
program that grows and harvests fresh produce to be served to hungry guests at the Stone Soup Cafe.  
The Kids Cafe is a monthly program where youth and families can help prepare meals for Stone 
Soup.   
 
If chosen, the funds received from the Lend-A-Hand program will assist the Bread Line general 
operations, allowing the Bread Line to continue its efforts in addressing the harsh realities of hunger 
and poverty.     
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 
questions about the Bread Line.   
 
With gratitude,  
 
Hannah C. Hill 
Executive Director 
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